Laurel Woods Elementary School 

Earth Day Friday, April 23, 2010 

9:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.
Proposed Projects, funding permitted
Marylanders Plant Trees 2010 School Challenge
On Friday, April 23, 2010 students representing grades pre-k through 5th at Laurel Woods Elementary School will plant two trees per grade that will assist the Governor’s initiative to plant and register native trees in the name of the local school.  
Needed are: 

· Twelve native trees in total to be planted.  

· Man-power to assist children in digging holes and planting trees

Butterfly Garden

Butterfly gardens both attract butterflies and provide essential elements for their habitats to support them throughout each of their life stages: egg, larva, pupa and adult.  The garden is a teaching tool and a wonderful experience for the students of LWES.  It enhances math and science learning.  Last year, a ‘starter’ butterfly garden was planted in conjunction with the second grade curriculum.   This year we would like to expand our garden with the following, funding permitted:  
· Native Plants (perennials and shrubs) and markers to i.d. each plant

· Habitat elements: large stones, a water source
· A seating area, stepping stones and path to help define the human spaces apart from the natural spaces 
· A plaque or sign acknowledging a partnership between Laurel Woods, families of LWES, LWES PTA and partnering community organizations.
These modifications will allow our students to more fully experience a natural habitat while not disturbing it.

Outdoor Education Picnic Area 

Create a picnic area for outdoor education for Laurel Woods Elementary.  
Supplies needed:

· Picnic tables & seating

· Mulch

· Native plants

The benefits of outdoor education are numerous and great. Research shows that contact with nature raises students’ test scores, reduces absenteeism, and improves cognitive functioning.  Contact with nature increases positive social interactions, a sense of well-being, and academic achievement, while decreasing anxiety, depression, bullying, and destructive decision-making.  This space will provide the opportunity for children to spend time in nature.  

An itemized budget for requested materials can be gathered, upon request.

